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2 years ago

FM services provider Pareto has been awarded a long-term contract with the Office Of Rail and Road. The
contract will see it deliver all associated FM services to the corporate head offices in 25 Cabot Square,
Canary Wharf. The tender was procured via the Crown Commercial Services framework, which company
won a place on in 2022.

Chief commercial officer Ian Wiggans said: “We are delighted to have been selected as the partner of
Office Of Rail and Road. This was a thorough tender process procured via the Crown Commercial Services
framework and we are pleased with the result. This contract win further adds to Pareto’s portfolio of
corporate office space in central London and specifically in Canary Wharf. We look forward to working
alongside the Office Of Rail and Road across the lifetime of this long term contract”.

https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2023/09/pareto-deal-with-office-of-rail-and-road-confirmed/
https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2023/09/pareto-deal-with-office-of-rail-and-road-confirmed/
https://www.paretofm.com/

